
Dear [Tutor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. As I prepare to embark on a new chapter in my life, I wanted to 

take a moment to express my heartfelt gratitude for the guidance and support you've provided me 

throughout our time together. 

Your passion for teaching and dedication to your students have truly inspired me. You have a 

remarkable ability to make complex subjects understandable and engaging. I am especially 

grateful for the patience you showed me when I struggled with [specific subject or concept]. 

Your encouragement helped me find my confidence. 

The lessons I learned in your class extended beyond the curriculum. You taught me the 

importance of curiosity, perseverance, and integrity. These are lessons I will carry with me 

always. 

Wishing you all the best in your future endeavors. I hope our paths cross again someday. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


